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The Wildfire Hazard Map is in the process of being repealed with HB 3944, SB 83 

and SB 678. The drafting of these bills is bi-partisan and with the cooperation of the 

Governor. The bill would have no force and effect with the full repeal of the Wildfire 

Hazard Map. Therefore any new regulations regarding the approval or siting of 

dwellings would null and void. The bill should be taken off the agenda. 


